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I strongly oppose the proposed Plasrefine Facility which will be situated less than a kilometre from our 
Childcare Centre. I am deeply concerned about the fumes emitted from this facility in addition to the excess of 
trucks and general movement in this area. Our childcare centre is located in a quiet and safe neighbourhood 
and deserves to be maintained as such. The location of the Plasrefine facility has been poorly chosen with no 
consideration for the health and wellbeing of our children aged 6 months to 6 years along with the other 
residents of the area. It is crucial that this proposal not go through. Approval of this facility would have 
detrimental impacts on our community. There are plenty of other places this could go. NOT THE RIGHT 
SITE!!!!!! 
 

 




